
 

 

Dear parent (s) /carer(s),  

 

Year 7 ‘Little elves disco’ in aid of Derek’s Tree.  

We are excited to host our first year 7 disco of the year on the 2nd of December 6-8pm. 

This event is in support of the local charity ‘Derek’s Tree’ (reg. charity 1158793) which endeavours to 

provide disadvantaged children in the local area between the ages of 2 and 15 with gifts at Christmas.  

This event is restricted in numbers due to the capacity of our school hall, therefore if there are more 

students who wish to attend than we have capacity for, names will be drawn out at random.  

Once allocated a place, we request as means of entry to the disco a new, unused toy be brought into 

school before the event in exchange for a ticket. The toy should be of around £5 in value, and if students 

wish to jointly purchase a more expensive toy in exchange for 2/3 tickets, we are supportive of this.  

Please return the permission slip by the 12th of November for names to be drawn. Once being allocated a 

place the gift must be brought into the head of year’s office, unwrapped by the 25th of November in 

exchange for a ticket to the ‘Little elves disco’. We will also be asking for some students to help wrap and 

label the gifts during a lunch time so that they are ready to be donated.  

It is expected that students will be collected at the end of the disco at 8pm. If for whatever reason this will 

not be happening, and for example you wish your child to walk home or get home by some other means. 

Please let the school know.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Abby Lester 

 

 

 

Permission slip 

I give permission for _______________________________________(name) _______ (form) to attend the 

‘Little elves disco’ on the 2nd of December 6-8pm.  

I will/will not be collecting them at 8pm from the main reception.  

____________________ would/would not like to be considered to help wrap gifts.  

 

Signed: __________________________________________________ Date: ____________________ 



 

 

 


